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Steineke Statement on Mark Hogan, WEDC 
 

MADISON – Assembly Majority Leader Jim Steineke (R-Kaukauna) released the following 

statement regarding Mark Hogan’s last day at the Wisconsin Economic Development 

Corporation (WEDC): 

 

“Over the past four years, Mark Hogan has played an important role in the incredible work 

WEDC has done for our state. I would like to thank him for his leadership and commitment to 

ensuring Wisconsin is open for business. Small and large businesses alike have found a home in 

Wisconsin or expanded their operations here thanks to the work of Mark and WEDC. 

 

“Right down the street in Kaukauna, Bernatello Foods received a WEDC grant that allowed the 

company to add on a 30,000 square foot addition to its plant that is expected to create 60 new 

jobs. With the help of WEDC, our community is able to create local, family-supporting jobs. 

 

“As Mark moves on to new ventures, I look forward to seeing WEDC continue to take strides 

that empower communities and businesses in every part of our state.” 

 

### 

 

To view a video showcasing the new Bernatello’s Foods expansion in Kaukauna, click here. 

 

https://youtu.be/B7VItiqMPb8

